Fontaine, Lisa

From: joec <joec@cristino.com>

Sent: Maonday, December 23, 2013 8:39 AM
To: Mercier, Robert

Cc: Fontaine, Lisa

Subject: Fitch Street Substation

Bob: This is the formal notification that the Third Taxing District Electric Department of
Norwalk’s Fitch Street Substation began commercial operation on December 14t and was
fully commissioned on December 21st. The Rain Garden, landscaping and paving remain
uncompleted until Spring 2014 at which time we will submit an additional
notification. Thank you for the assistance you provided throughout this project. Please
pass along our wishes for Happy Holidays to the Siting Council members.

| joe
Joseph A. Cristino, P.F.
Cristino Associates Inc.
POB 1238 Lois Lane 166 Mixville Road
Redding, CT 06875-1238 Cheshire, CT 064]0-1966
7-203.938.0500 F:203.938.0511 C: 203.470.0340
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